
Due to errors identified in the previously posted Draft FY18 proposed budget, the public 
comment period for the Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency’s Draft FY2018 Budget is 
changed from May 1st through May 31st to May 3 through June 3, 2017. The corrected 
Draft FY2018 Budget will be available on the Agency Website at 
https://www.yakimacleanair.org  under Public Announcements until June 3, 2017. 
Written comments should be submitted to Keith Hurley, Executive Director, at 
keith@yrcaa.org or  

Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency, 329 N. 1st Street, Yakima, WA 98901. 
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